
 
CCAC Members and Friends 

  

Mayor Bob Kellar's 
Canyon Country 

    Town Hall Meeting 
  

 

NEXT MONDAY  
October 27  
7 p.m. sharp!   

Mayor Bob Kellar 
bkellar@santa-clarita.com 

  
 
 

Mitchell Community 
Elementary School  
Multipurpose Room   

16821 Goodvale,  
Santa Clarita 

  
 
 
 
 

(From Yahoo 2008) 
 

If you have an issue you want to speak to the Mayor about, THIS IS 
YOUR CHANCE. Don't let this opportunity get away.  Mark you 

calendars. Make sure to be there and be heard. 
See you there. 

Alan 
Alan J. Ferdman, Chair, <ferdmana@dslextreme.com> 

Canyon Country Advisory Committee 
 

P.S. This meeting is open to the public.  You DO NOT have to live in 
Canyon Country to attend. Everyone is welcome. 
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